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Mr. Don Pauley s
ST. LUCIE COUNTY ROAD DEPARTMENT
2300 Virginia Avenue —

Fort Pierce, FL 34982

RE: SWALE MAINTENANCE
Dear Mr. Pauley

I am writing to confirm our conversation of Tuesday, April 26, 1994
which was in response to my call to the Engineering Department on
Thursday, April 21, 1994.

It is my understanding that you have now had the opportunity to
inspect the swale which runs in front of our property at 9675 Range
Line Road and agree that it is in need of cleaning. 1In fact, the
water in the swale is flooding onto our property.

Based on our conversation it is further my understanding that you
hope to be able to clean this swale sometime within the next 30
days and certainly by the end of May.

We will appreciate your attention in this issue, since the swale
has not been cleaned in several year.
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